
From: JULIA G FISET
To: Planning Commission; Council; Commission@mercerisland.gov
Subject: MI Parks
Date: Friday, February 2, 2024 1:05:26 PM

I know I've missed the deadline, but I just wanted to ask that you NOT consider building or
housing government offices in our parks. 
We need to safeguard the integrity of these wonderful, healthy, useful as is spaces that are
so important in giving the Island it's unique character.
Thank you! 
Julia Fiset 
4235 86th Ave SE 
(206) 232-7505
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